
 

 

July 1, 2019 
 
Dear Warrior, 
Welcome to Bacone College! What an exciting/anxious time this must be for you, as well as 
your parents. Classes begin August 14, 2019, with your move in date being August 11, 2019 
from 8am-5pm. There will a mandatory student orientation on August 12, 2019 at 9am in the 
CCH building.  Our housing team has created a list of items that we hope eases your mind when 
it comes to what to bring to college. Please enjoy the remainder of your summer and we will see 
you on campus soon. 
 
List of items you will need to bring: 
Bedding-Twin XL 
Mattress Cover 
Personal Hygiene items 
Shower Caddy and Shower Shoes 
Electronic Devices- TV, Game Consoles, iPad (Please make sure you take note of ALL serial numbers for your devices) 
Microwave 
Mini-Fridge (Dorm Size) 
Floor Rug (optional) 
Cleaning supplies (Broom/Dust Pan, Swifer, etc.)- This is to help you keep your personal space clean. 
Curtains (Optional) 
Non-Perishable Foods 
Drinks (Gatorade, Water, Soda) 
Eating Utensils/Paper Plates, Bowls 
Laundry Detergent, Dryer Sheets 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
 
See you soon, 
 
Kaila Harjo, M.S. 
Vice President of Student Affairs 
Bacone College 
harjok@bacone.edu 
918-360-7771 
 
 


